From: one. [

Sent: 05 April 2021 12:01
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Comments on 2021/1454/T have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

For some reason, the letter we received (at 28 PVE) from you told us to write or e-mail our comments. |didn't see
this until after I'd put my comments into the planning page online and, having received your confirming e-mail
below, | didn't see any reason to write again but then thought perhaps | should, as that is what the letter told me to
do!

From: planning@camden.gov.uk <planning@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 April 2021 11:55

To: Phebe [N

Subject: Comments on 2021/1454/T have been received by the council.

We at 28 PVE very much support Mr Low's application to remove the indian bean tree which is leaning dangerously,
appears to be about to overbalance and come crashing down and therefore threatens both our and their visiting
grandchildren in particular. We are also happy for the ash to be well pruned and for the branch hanging over the
roof at 28a to be removed. We have no comment to make about the gingko.

Comments made by Phebe Robinow of 28, Park Village East, NW1 7PZ Phone _
_ Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is No Objection



